
 

Dear Lincoln Students, 
 
Student Services Department is excited to introduce the new Weekly 
Newsletter – “3 Ideas”. 
 
It will go out every Friday and include three links and/or information 
that we hope you will find informative, motivating and generally useful. 
Please check your University email for more information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
Ana Maria Gower 
Director of Student Services 
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